Greeting Message 
The 56th General Assembly of the Presbyterian Church in TAIWAN 
Rev. Jung Suh Kim 
Moderator 

The 95th General Assembly of the Presbyterian Church of Korea 

Honorable Moderator and all the delegates who are sisters and brothers in Jesus Christ, 

On behalf of the Presbyterian Church of Korea, it is my joy and pleasure to extend greetings on this wonderful occasion of the 56th General Assembly of the Presbyterian Church in Taiwan. 

With my sincere and thankful appreciation, I would like to express my gratitude and solidarity to all the leaders and members of PCT for your dedication to the God’s mission and the global ecumenical movement. I pray that God guides you through this General Assembly to discern God’s will in these critical times we are living in and give wisdom and sincere faith to spread gospel. This is God’s great mission toward us, raising our prophetic voice in our society. 

I am sure that all the churches should look forward to strengthening the mutual partnership together to continue being instrumental in God’s service. 

To accomplish this, I hope that the mission partnership between PCT and PCK may be deepen in a strong bond of Christian faith and love. As we know that we cannot act alone, we should work and grow together in the spirit of partnership here and thereafter. 

Once again, I want to wish you all the best in your deliberations in this General Assembly. 

Thank you
